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On behalf of Ms Helena Braun, Member from the Cabinet of the First Vice-President of the
European Commission, Mr Frans Timmermans:
 
Dear 
 
Thank you for your mail and kind request to have an interview with the First Vice-President of
the EC, Mr Frans Timmermans on Circular Economy in the EU during the period 18-21 February
2019 in Brussels.
 
We carefully checked all possible options and we sincerely apologise that Mr Timmermans is
unable to respond positively to your request as his agenda is overloaded and he has already
taken other commitments on these days in question and he asked me to convey his best wishes.
 
Please kindly see below some links which could give you more information on the subject as
follows:
 
Information on the European Commission’s proposal:
http://europa.eu/rapid/press-release_IP-18-3927_en.htm
 
Information on the eventual agreement received at the EU level (with some changes to the
European Commission’s proposal):
https://www.consilium.europa.eu/en/press/press-releases/2018/12/19/single-use-plastics-
presidency-reaches-provisional-agreement-with-parliament/
http://europa.eu/rapid/press-release_IP-18-6867_en.htm
 
Thank you in advance for your understanding and wishing you all the best.
 
With best regards,
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From: Marie TERRIER <xxxxx.xxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xx> 
Sent: Sunday, February 17, 2019 3:01 PM
To: CAB TIMMERMANS CONTACT <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xx.xxxxxx.xx>
Subject: Interview
 
Dear Mr. Timmermans, 
 
I'm a French journalism student and with other students, we are working on
circular economy in the EU. Following the agreement to ban single-use plastic, we
want to know the goals of the EU on the subject. 
Would you agree to give us an interview? We would like to film it if possible. We
are in Brussels from Monday, February 18th until Wednesday, February 21st. 
I'm looking forward to hearing from you!
 
Best regards ,
Marie TERRIER
IPJ Paris Dauphine
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